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Submission: I have been a Warringah rate payer for approx. 18 years. In recent years it appears our rates have increased 
rapidly. I do not support the Warringah Councils special variation request. There is no evidence that even if the extra money 
was levied that it would improve the amenity of the area any way. Pressures on household budgets are already enormous and 
there is no need for this extra burden, I strongly oppose it. 
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